
Clerk’s Report, submitted by Kim Doneche

At our Spring 2021 Congregational Meeting, our reported membership was 145. The next 
reconciliation and purge of the membership roll will occur in advance of the Spring 2022 
Congregational Meeting.

 As of the writing of this report, we do not have the number of new members who will be joining 
the church after the October 17, 2021 membership class. This report will be verbally updated 
with the accurate number of members during our congregational meeting on October 25th. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kim Doneche, Clerk, Founders MCC


